
 

 
 

 
 

From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 23 August 2017 

Proposed development in Lymm 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I have read the information regarding the proposed development in our local area. 

Despite understanding the need for housing, I have real concerns regarding the use of our 
greenbelt land, the infrastructure of our local community and longterm care and safety of 
our existing residents. 

I have been living in Lymm for 20 years and even in that time have seen it grow to 
breaking point. The GP practices are stretched and the roads and parking are a nightmare. 
Luckily there is a strong community spirit in Lymm and this resilience, in my opinion, has 
ensured the coping strategy for the village's growth so far. Unfortunately, I don't believe 
that this resilience can, or in fact should be expected to, cope with further development. 

I would also be interested in knowing where the profit is going to go from the rape of our 
lovely community. 

Regards, 




